Chairman Arlen Siegfreid and Committee Members
House Federal and State Affairs Committee
Kansas House of Representatives

RE: HB 2324 — Pro-Life Heartbeat Protection Bill

Hon. Chair and Committee Members

My name is Julie Wedan, I live in Wichita Kansas. I have been employed for the
Union Rescue Mission here in Wichita for 15 years and I am a Registered Nurse. I am
unable to appear in person before the committee today for the hearing on HB 2324 but
I would like to submit my written testimony in support of the bill for consideration by
the committee.

Because I believe that all life is valuable and a gift from God I am very interested in
the Pro-Life Heartbeat Protection Bill. Please support this bill to protect the unborn,
ending 85% of abortions here in Kansas. Please make us proud to live in a state that
protects the unborn by supporting HB 2324 in committee and sending the Pro Life
Heartbeat Protection Bill on to the full House for action.

. Sincerely,

Julie Wedan RN
11319 W. Cindy St.
Wichita, KS 67212
316-201-6507



